
Do you feel like math is a subject you are interested in? 

 

If so…. 

 

 

Join GMS  club! 

 
Come learn advanced Math topics and solve problems creatively. The club is open to 

all grade levels and to students of all abilities. We will play math related games in a 

fun relaxing atmosphere. The club is starting to meet every Friday morning from 

8:20 to 8:50 a.m. The first meeting is on August, 30th, 2019 in Mr. Feges’s room 

(room 403). We will meet every Friday after that. 

Go to this website to learn about the program: mathcounts.org or contact me at 

Timothy.Feges@fortbendisd.com  
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